
             TOWN OF SUDBURY 
COUNCIL ON AGING 

MEMBERSHIP COMMITTEE  
MINUTES OF MEETING 

April 10,2023 
1:30 PM 

 
 
Present:  Chairman:  Bob Lieberman  
Members Present:  Don Sherman   
Members Absent: Carmine Gentile 
Also Attending: Debra Galloway Director of Sr. Center 
 
Guests via Video:   None  
 
Meeting called to order by Chairman Bob Lieberman at 1:36 PM 
Attendance by all those members above confirmed by roll-call affirmation. 
 
New COA BOD Member Interview: 
Interview commenced with Brenda Erickson, a potential candidate for an open position on 
the Board of the Council On Aging. 
 
Background and qualifications were discussed as well as key areas of importance for the 
Senior Center noting transportation as a critical service. 
Discussion on COA advisory function, programs conducted at the Senior Center and 
committee liaison positions with other town committees in Sudbury.  
 
 Motion was made by Don Sherman with a second from Bob Lieberman to recommend Pat 
Tabloski, a candidate previously interviewed to fill the open vacancy. The membership 
committee unanimously approved by roll call vote.   
  
Motion was made by Don Sherman to adjourn. Second by Bob Lieberman. Unanimously 
approved by roll call vote. Adjourned at 2:14PM 
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